
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Bart Aguirre, Chief 

DATE February 23, 2021 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF ACCEPTING A DONATED PATROL VEHICLE BA 
  

 

Request:  

 Please accept this letter as a request from the Tupelo Police Department to accept a donated 

patrol vehicle (2012 Dodge Charger, VIN#2C3CDXAT4CH239963). This vehicle was donated 

to the Tupelo Police Department/North Mississippi Law Enforcement Training Academy from 

the Monroe County Sheriff Department. This vehicle will be used for training purposes at the 

academy. The vehicle is being donated with no expense to the City Of Tupelo.  

 


